JBM-HH Catholic Communityand Knights of Columbus

Socks for the Homeless -2017 Suggested items for the socks!





Please use the bag
(above) provided by the
Knights Council, or make
it like below



"Charity is love received and given." Pope Benedict XVI

The JBM-HH Catholic Community 'Socks for Homeless' project will be sponsored by the Knights of Columbus to reach out to those in need during Christmas season. We invite you to participate in this work of charity.

Please fill these bags/socks with suggested items and drop them off at the Chapel. Bag distribution begins **2/3 Dec 2017**. The Knights will collect bags throughout the month of December; the project ends the weekend of **6/7 Jan 2018**.

While you're preparing the gifts, to pray for those people who will be receiving them.

[If you have a large collection from your organization, please contact the Knights (email addresses below) and we'll make an arrangement for pick-up.]

Thank you for your generosity and love. May God bless you!

Questions or collections? Contact Bro. Jeff Lepak-<u>jeffrey.lepak777@gmail.com</u> or Dcn. Joseph Pak-deacon@jbmhhcatholicparish.com

P.S. If you are not going to use the bags, please return them to the Knights ©